PREVENTION, CARE RECOVERY,
Te Kapareihana Awhina Hunga Whara

18 October 2012

Ms Julie Fairey
fyi-request-607-05260el 5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Fairey

ACCis transferring your request for information

Thank you for your clarification of your request of 16 October 2012 for information about funding for
Auckland Sexual Abuse HELP.

Unfortunately, ACC does not hold the information you have requested. However, it is understood that

the Ministry of Social Development (MSD) does, and I have transferred your request to MSD so that it
can meet your needs. The transfer complies with section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

MSD will be in touch with you shortly.

We’re happy to answer your questions
Please contact me at loren.bennett@acc.co.nz if you have any questions about this letter.

Yours sincerely

Loren Bennett
Advisor, Government Services
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